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Public hearings will gather Texans' views on the future of transportation 

Committee Named to Examine Transportation Needs Through 2030 

AUSTIN - A new committee is coordinating a comprehensive update of Texas transportation needs 
through the year 2030. The new "2030 Committee," which is comprised of experts in business and 
transportation, will hold public hearings beginning in Austin on July 24. The committee is charged 
with presenting an estimate of the state's transportation needs in the context of today's economic 
reality. 
 
View the Texas Department of Transportation news release. (PDF file opens in a new window.) 
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